
From: Erin Rains
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Save the buffalo river
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 8:11:51 PM

I, one day want to enjoy the buffalo. When I am older I do not want to have to
warn my kids that the  buffalo is toxic. I want to cherish the buffalo for as long as I
live. I just want a brighter future for the buffalo than whats ahead.

Kayden Rains (age 12)
117 Summer View Ln.
Pottsboro, Tx 75076
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